
Reducing Sugar-Sweetened Beverage Consumption Community Grants 
Program RFP  

Addendum 1 and Addendum 2  
 
 

Dear Community Member, 

The Request for Proposals (RFP) for Reducing Consumption of Sugar-Sweetened 
Beverages (SSB) Community Grants Program has been amended as follows: 

Addendum 1:  Amends the due date for proposal submissions to Friday, 
December 28, 2018 at 2:00pm.  It also includes an updated version of responses 
to questions received as of December 7, 2018.   
 

Addendum 2: Provides an electronic copy of the following Appendices: 

• Appendix A-Summary of Activities/Scope of Work 

• Appendix B-Budget Narrative and Form 

• Appendix C-Demographic Projection Form 
 
Please note that these Appendices supersede the version previously sent by email 
on December 12, 2018.  Please verify your budget calculations for accuracy.             

These two amendments RFP for Reducing Consumption of Sugar-Sweetened 
Beverages (SSB) Community Grants Program were published in iSupplier and are 
available to agencies registered in iSupplier.  

Please remember to acknowledge receipt of Addendums 1 and 2 and attach 
these signed documents to the Proposal submission.  

Thank you, 

Sandra Taylor, Human Services Manager 

and 

Sharon Robinson, Health and Human Services Program Planner       

https://files.constantcontact.com/154a7847be/5fa52ba3-086a-4875-80a5-26b29834c01f.pdf
https://files.constantcontact.com/154a7847be/0623c10a-2e6a-429b-986b-aae523857f99.pdf
https://files.constantcontact.com/154a7847be/71c12f3d-2a7e-4650-9f46-944f3fc7ff0c.xlsx

